
Announcements 
 
Chancel Choir will rehearse after worship today. 

 

This is the time of year that we collect our Blanket Offering.  Please use the envelopes in 

the pews or just use a white envelope and mark it Blanket and either put it in the offering 

plate or drop it off in the office.  This offering will be collected for the next 3 Sundays--

Jan. 14, 21, 28.  If we all give a little, it can make a lot. 

 

There will be a Session Meeting this Thursday at 7p.m. 

 

The Deacons will meet next Sunday, January 21. 

 

Per Capita this year is $38 per member. 
  

Our next Community Meal will be on Thursday, January 25th from 5:30-6:30 in our 

Smith Fellowship Hall.  The meal will be Shepherd's Pie, Cole Slaw, Pepper Cabbage, 

Fruit cup,  Dinner Rolls and Desserts.  Sign up sheets are in the narthex for food 

contributions and helpers to help cook, serve, and clean up.  We can always use more 

people to help. 
 


